
 

 

 

     
 

 
 

 

    

  
 

    

         

      

  

        

      

          

      

   

        

 

    

 

     

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

5 October 2020 - 7:00 a.m. 

Shuttle Traffic for September 2020 

Sept 20 Sept 19 Change 
Jan-Sept 

2020 
Jan-Sept 

2019 
Change 

Truck Shuttles Trucks 131,985 129,623 +2% 1,031,539 1,188,750 -13% 

Passenger 
Shuttles 

Passenger 
vehicles* 

127,623 238,119 -46% 1,183,314 2,071,350 -43% 

* Includes cars, motorcycles, vehicles with trailers, caravans, campers and coaches. 

In September 2020, Le Shuttle Freight carried 131,985 trucks, up 2% compared to September 2019, 

a strong performance thanks to the unrivalled nature of its service. Since 1st January 2020, more than 

1.03 million trucks have crossed the Channel on our Shuttles. 

In September 2020, Le Shuttle transported 127,623 passenger vehicles despite the end of the summer 

period being impacted by the re-imposition from 15 August of quarantine measures for travellers coming 

from several countries including France, which resulted in early returns as well as travel postponements. 

However, the strong level of traffic compared to our competitors is explained by the competitive 

advantage of Le Shuttles, especially in terms of health, which offers a contactless journey from start to 

finish. Since the beginning of the year, more than 1.18 million tourist vehicles have crossed the Channel 

on our Shuttles. 

The Group’s traffic and revenue for the third quarter will be published on Monday 19 October before the 

markets open. 

October traffic figures will be published on Thursday 5 November before the markets open. 
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